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01/06/2021  12:35:212021/1608/P COMMNT Louise Lewis It would seem from the photos, that the applicant will have to remove a small tree. This should be mentioned 

on the application with a proposal for replacement planting.

Trees have been removed from both neighbouring  properties and from Millfield Place, leading to some 

degradation of the Conservation Area and local habitat.

Louise Lewis

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum.
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